
We would like to wish you all a warm welcome back to Rokkasho International
School, and hope you had a fantastic summer break.

This year, Snow Monkey class would like to welcome back our old students,
and also some new students.

Snow Monkey class is being taught by Mr J and Miss M. We have already
done some exciting work and look forward to a fun and productive year.

Bienvenue! Benvenuto!
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